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Dear St. Paul Families, November 27, 2024

We are excited to continue our annual Christmas charity project in support of Luke 15 House. You
may recall that our staff retreat earlier this year was spent at Luke 15 House preparing and sharing
a meal, doing activities, and sharing our faith together. The experience was so uplifting and
meaningful, that we continue to explore all the different ways we can support the men who live
there.

Beginning this Monday, we are asking each child to bring in items that have been assigned to their
class. Collection will take place all next week, with the final day to send items being Monday,
Dec. 9th, The staff will package the care kits on Tuesday the 10, and then the staff will deliver the
packages to Luke 15 House on Wednesday the 11th. We will spread a little Christmas cheer, prepare
and share a meal with the men, and do some fun activities.

Your child is asked to bring in the item(s) that is/are assigned to their class, as well as $5
cash. The $5 cash will be put towards the purchase of gift cards for the residents, in addition to the
care kit items. Each of the items listed below has been sourced from Dollarama to cost
approximately $5, and then another $5 cash will make it a total donation per child of $10.

Please send in your child’s item(s), according to your child’s class, as well as $5 per child by
Dec. 9th;

Kindergarten: 2 bars of soap (90g each) and $5

Grade 1: one adult toque (large) and $5

Grade 2: comb set and 1 lip balm and $5

Grade 3: one pair of extra large gloves and $5

Grade 4: deodorant (85g) and $5

Grade 5: shampoo (min. 750mL) and $5

Grade 6: pack of men’s razors and $5

Grade 7: one adult toothbrush and toothpaste (150mL) and $5

Thank you for your generosity to help make this a memorable and meaningful Christmas season for
the residents of Luke 15 House. If you have any questions, please ask your child’s teacher.

St. Paul School acknowledges that the land on which we work, learn, and play is the unceded territory of the Coast Salish Peoples,
including the territories of the xwmaBkwaysm (Musqueam), and Skwxw(7mesh (Squamish) Nations.



